




 

 

 

 

Exciting Change Ahead!  

We are thrilled to announce we have entered into an affiliation with The Carmelite System, 
bringing fresh expertise and resources to enhance our care and services. 

 

What this Means for You: 

• No changes to your daily experiences, you can count on the same exceptional care. 
• Enhanced services and support as we move forward. 
• Continued commitment to our mission of serving residents and families with excellence 

anchored in our Felician Franciscan core values. 

 

Join Us for Informational Sessions: Learn more about this exciting affiliation at one of 
our upcoming sessions:   

• July 17, 2025 at 7:00am, and 1:30pm, 3:00pm and 6:00pm  (Location: All Purpose Room)            
• July 18, 2025 at  7:00am, 1:30pm, 3:00pm and 6:00pm  (Location: All Purpose Room) 
• Huddles to occur on July 19, 2025 at 7:00 am  (Location: All Purpose Room) 

Have Questions? 
For more information please reach out to Jeff S. Long, President and CEO via phone 724-837-
6070 extension 3020 or in person. 

Let’s embark on this exciting new chapter together! 
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